
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 31, 2020 

 
 

Dear BPG Editorial Office, 

 

This letter is to confirm the financial support from the Mount Sinai Covid Informatics 

Center (MSCIC) for the following project: 

 

Manuscript title: Review of radiographic findings in coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

Authors: Audrey E Kaufman MD, Sonum Naidu BSE, Sarayu Ramachandran MS, Dalia 

S Kaufman, Zahi A Fayad PhD, Venkatesh Mani PhD 

 

As the MSCIC is part of the Mount Sinai Health System, these are internal funds from our 

institution, and there is no formal certificate of funding. Please allow this letter to serve as 

formal confirmation of funding. 

 

We are happy to support this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Zahi A Fayad 
Mount Sinai Covid Informatics Center 
BioMedical Engineering and Imaging Institute 
Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai 

 

 


